
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

The SHS Music program’s second concert Endings is fast approaching. The concert takes place 
on Tuesday, May 31st at 7:00 pm in the SHS Theatre. 

It is expected that students arrive no later than 6:30 pm to ensure they have proper time to 
warm-up and to leave time in case of delays. It is the student’s responsibility to ensure that 
their instrument and music are at the performance. 

Students are expected to wear the appropriate concert dress as set out by the Band Book at 
the start of the year: 

• Black Shoes 

• Black Socks or Stockings 

• Black Pants or Skirt 

• Black Formal Shirt 

The concert is open to the public and all are welcome. 

A quick reminder that performances are mandatory for students and count for a significant 
portion of their mark. It is expected that students are in attendance and prepared to perform 
at each of our concerts throughout the year. In case of extraordinary circumstances or illness, 
please contact Mr. Allsopp directly as soon as possible so that arrangements can be made and 
students’ marks will not be effected. 

Lastly, it is requested that students help to tear down after the performance. With the full 
ensemble’s help, the tear down is quick and efficient. 

Thank you again for your dedication and support for the music programs at Strathmore High 
School. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me by e-mail at 
bryan.allsopp@ghsd75.ca, or by phone at 403-934-3135. 

Sincerely, 

Bryan Allsopp 

Music Teacher 
Strathmore High School
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